
Dear ,  

Earlier this week, you received notice that the University, through the Enrollment Services Office, is 
requiring that all students submit proof of vaccination through the Single Sign On Chicklet.  This is 
separate from the process you have already engaged in for Housing.  You must report through 
enrollment services chicklet as well as.  The two processes are completely separate.  We encourage you 
to submit you vaccination information as soon as possible through the Single Sign on system to 
eliminate the need for ongoing testing.  

Housing & Residential Life 
California State University Long Beach 

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsso.csulb.edu%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cedgar.nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7Cb5d1630382bf4db0651b08d95da91e03%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637643803219380760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2BRfOJcgWNwuOYazeSqodbkk5diGDwEQPgMbIvtPlwjY%3D&reserved=0

